
#GPStateofEmergency update - July 2016

In April 2016 GPs in London and across the country declared a #GPStateofEmergency.

To help practices manage their increasing workload during this state of emergency we have produced emergency guidance on a range of important

issues, the latest of which covers appeals against Department of Work and Pensions (DWP) decisions, including PIP (Personal Independent

Payments).

You can download this and other emergency guidance from our dedicated campaign website.

We want to hear from you about our resources and how useful you find them. Please take a moment to complete our online questionnaire and our

contact form to make sure we engage with you in the right way.


